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Mr. Christopher J. Soelling
2760 60th Avenue Southeast
Mercer Island, WA 98040

RE: Zoning Variance MIV-88-09

Dear Mr. Soelling:

As of the date above, your application has been deemed complete, and has
been scheduled for public hearing/meeting before the Hearing Examiner
as indicated below. Your presence is advised. You will receive a copy
of the staff's recommendation approximately one week before the meeting.

o Type of Application: Variance for lot area

o File No.:	 MIV-88-09

o Date:	 August 31, 1988

° Time:	 1:30 P.M.

o Place:	 Community Center At Mercer View
8236 Southeast 24th Street

If you have any questions, please call me at 236-3586.

Sincerely,
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